
 

 

What to Expect When PARENTS & CHILDREN Attend 
The Watermelon Welcome on Tuesday, May 7, 2019 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Watermelon Welcome 
WHEN: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 

A.M. Kindergarten Students Attend 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.    

P.M. Kindergarten Students Attend 1:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m.  
 

WHERE:  The Mars Area Primary Center  

 

WHO:  Only Children Who Are REGISTERED to Attend the Mars 

Area Primary Center’s Kindergarten Program for the 2019-2020 

School Year & Their Parents 
  

WHY:   To Help Children Successfully Transition into the Mars Area School 

District’s Kindergarten Program        
 

YOU & YOUR CHILD WILL… 

♥   Meet the Primary Center Kindergarten Teachers 

♥ Participate in a Fun STEAM Activity 

♥   Gain Valuable Insight into the Mars Area School District’s 

      Kindergarten Curriculum & Program   

♥   Play on the P.C. Playground (Weather Permitting) 

     RSVP By Friday, April 26, 2019 

Mars Area Primary Center Office:  724-625-1588 




